From: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Sent: 18-Aug-2020 13:05

To: I

Subject: FW: Langley Cricket Club, Cock Hall Lane, Sutton, SK11 ODE
Attachments: Meeting at Langley CC - 21st August.eml

From:

Sent: 18-Aug-2020 11:29
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)
Subject: Langley Cricket Club, Cock Hall Lane, Sutton, SK11 ODE

Re. Consultation concerning:
Application for Premises License, Langley Cricket Club, Cock Hall Lane, Sutton, SK11 0DE

Dear sir,

I wish to object to this Premises Licence application on the grounds of public nuisance caused by noise.
There is well documented evidence that Langley Cricket Club (LCC) have not previously been able to
successfully comply with measures to control noise nuisance caused to local residents.

I, and several other local residents, raised issues relating to noise nuisance in early August 2019. We had

discussions with ||| GGG 0! 1o wing which LCC undertook to limit noise nuisance

and sent us copies of their Operating Schedule (attached) which indicates the hour of operation and
measures to limit the volume of noise and such as regular perimeter checks with sound meters etc.



